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   Summer Plans for Growth 

 
          Summer is here!  It is the time of year that many 

families are planning to take summer vacations and trips 

to the beach.  Many parents are faced with the  

challenging task of keeping their school age children 

occupied until the new school years begins.  What are your plans for these 

summer months?  What is it that you are aiming to accomplish?  Zig Ziglar 

has said, “If you aim for nothing you will hit it every time.”  While summer 

is a great time to take a few days off from work and slow down a bit, it 

should not be a time that we put our spiritual growth on pause. 

          The Apostle Paul wrote as recorded in 2 Corinthians 13:11 that we 

should be striving to “become complete.”  Our VBS theme verse this year is 

"Search me, God, and know my heart; test me and know my concerns. See if 

there is any offensive way in me; lead me in the everlasting way," Psalm 

139:23-24.  Have you made plans to grow in your faith this summer?   

          Oakdale Baptist church offers you many resources to aid you in this 

worthwhile endeavor.  Our Sunday morning services are “prime-time”  

opportunities for you to grow in your faith.  We have a Sunday School class 

just for you!  Sunday School begins at 9:45 AM and worship at 11AM  We 

also offer Sunday evening services beginning at 6 P.M. for the entire family.  

Then on Wednesday nights there are ministry opportunities available for all 

ages beginning at 7 PM.  Our children, youth, and adult ministries meet  

during this time to learn and grow together.  Our adult Bible study is  

studying the Book of Acts throughout the summer months.  Our Baptist Men 

and our ladies ministries meet on the first Tuesday evening monthly  

beginning at 6:30 P.M. 

          In addition to our regular schedule, our senior adult group meets 

monthly as well as other bible study groups.  There are plenty of available 

resources being offered to assist you in your spiritual growth.  How will you 

make God your focus?       

          This is also a wonderful time of year to be engaged in outreach.  Help 

us invite others to come to church and to join us in this process of becoming 

more like Christ.  When was the last time you invited a guest to come to 

Oakdale Baptist Church?  Let’s spread the news that we are a part of a  

wonderful, loving, thriving church fellowship.  It is our desire that others join 

us in our goal to Know Jesus, Serve Jesus, and Share Jesus! 

 

Pastor Mike 

 

 

JULY 5TH 

6:30 PM 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

JUNE 30TH-

JULY 4TH 

 

 

 

 

 

   

JULY 9TH-15TH 

Mission trip to  

Altoona, PA 

 

 

 

 
 

JULY 17TH-21ST 

Vacation Bible School 

 

 

 

 

JULY 26TH 

3:00 PM-7:00 PM 

Red Cross Blood 

Drive 

Oakdale Baptist 

Church 

(Fellowship Hall) 
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*Monthly building fund payment is $3600 

 

Balance of Building Loan    $67,693.13 
Will you help meet the challenge to pay  

this debt in full by end of 2016? 
 

 

Giving is a joy 

Think what can I share, 
Not what can I spare! 

 

 

Monthly reports are placed in literature racks by10th of 

month.   If there are questions, email the treasurer at  

treasurer@obcbaptist.org or call church office.  

 

 

  

 

 

  Income & Expenses 

General Fund Income     $26,275.52 

    
May Expenses      $20,378.84 

    

Difference              + $5,896.68 

    

    

May Designated Fund  

Receipts 

  

    

Building Fund            $23,943.00 * 

Children Fund/Camp                 $ 1,422.42 

SCLO                 $    540.00 

Youth Fund/Camp                 $ 3,596.00 

Youth RED SPRINGS  

Mission Trip 

                $    165.74 

MAY 2016 

TITHES & OFFERINGS 

   
   Justin Hipskey joined our   
   church on May 29th by  
   transfer of letter  
 
 

Cameron Warren joined June 19th pending his 
upcoming baptism 
 
Kayla Strickland is also preparing for baptism 
 
If you would like to be included in this  
upcoming baptismal celebration, please speak 
with our pastor. 

Dear Members of Oakdale Baptist Church, 

   Thank you for all of your prayers, cards, 

and phone calls over the past few months.  

I appreciate the kindness and concern you 

have shown me before, and after my back 

surgeries.  There were so many times that 

I felt lifted up by your prayers.  It gave me much peace, 

hope, and strength. 

   I am grateful for the gift of your fellowship in my life.  

   May God continue to shine His grace on Pastor Dixon and 

the congregation of Oakdale. 

   Wishing you many blessings, 

    Dona Agar 

************************************************ 

Oakdale Church Family, 

A great big THANK YOU to everyone for pitching in and 

helping your Kitchen Team keep the kitchen and Fellowship 

Hall clean and orderly.  Your support is greatly appreciated, 

when a team member checks these areas several times each 

month.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oakdale Baptist Church voted to conduct background 

checks on all volunteers who serve with children, 

youth, nursery, and Sunday School.  Our insurance 

company recommends background checks for all  

volunteers.  To date, only about 70% of requested  

authorization forms have been returned to the office.  

If you have not returned your authorization form, 

please do so as soon as possible.  Call the office if you 

need another form. 

mailto:treasurer@obcbaptist.org


 

         
 

 

  
 
   Saturday, July 16, we will be sponsoring Family 
Fun Day from 10 am to 1 pm.  There will be games,  
activities and bouncy houses for the children's  
amusement. 
   We will be serving hot dogs, popcorn and drinks 
throughout the event.  
   Also, there will be an early registration table for 
VBS, which starts the next evening, Sunday, July 17, 
at 5:30 pm.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STEP OUT SCHEDULE  

FOR JULY 

 

(CHILDREN’S CHURCH)  
 

  7-03 Rose Ruffin & Lisa Whitley 

  7-10 Karen Murray & Shelby Webb 

  7-17 Lynn Eason & Susie Webb 

  7-24 Sue & Wayne Lassiter 

             7-31    Dawn Rhodes & Terin Chapman 
 

Please contact Sue Lassiter at 813-5938, if you  

cannot serve your Sunday so we can make  

alternate arrangements.  Thank You! 
 

If you would like to help, contact Sue Lassiter. 

 

 
TeamKid is  now on Wednesday 
nights from 7:00 PM-8:00 PM.  
There will be a rotating schedule 
with childrenôs choir.  First grade 
& under will be one group and 
2nd ï5th Grade will be the  
second group.  For example:  

Frist grade & under may have choir one  
Wednesday and 2nd-5th grade will have TeamKid.  
Then the following  Wednesday they will switch.   

 

    

 

Upcoming 3:30 Student  

Ministries Events 
 

    
 

We are having a great summer so far with the 

students at OBC. We are continuing the Bible 

study, “It's not what you think”.   

 

We also have several activities planned for the 

summer. Of course, our big event will be the 

week of summer camp.  We will be traveling to 

Ridgecrest the week of 6/30- 7/4.  Please say a 

prayer for our youth that week and also for our 

safe travels.  

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Thurs. 6/30– Mon. 7/4   Centrifuge camp  

    Be at OBC at 7:30 AM on 6/30 

    Leave camp at 8:00 AM on 7/4 

 

Sat. 7/9   Volunteer to work at InJoy-See Renee 

Howell.  

 

Sun. 7/17    Youth Church at 5:30 PM  

 

Sun. 7/24     Youth will share about their camp 

experience at 6:00 PM service. 

 

Please stay informed about the student ministry 

through Facebook page, newsletter and calendar 

in youth room.   
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Our new Church year begins on September 1st.  The facility is the same size, but our 

Church attendance is smaller than years past.  If you talk to many Christians or  

Baptists across the country, you would know it's across the board, not just Oakdale 

Baptist Church experiencing a decline in attendance. 

 

This is all the more reason we must all step up and Serve Jesus even more.  If you have not taken a role in  

service at Oakdale, the opportunity is here, now. 

 

Near the front and back doors of our Church, you can pick up a sign up sheet of open positions and  

opportunities, take it home, pray over it and then fill in the positions God leads you to do for Him.  When  

complete, just place it in one of the two boxes. The sign up form will also be placed in our Sunday Bulletins for 

several weeks.  Once the forms are received, the Nominating Committee will assign tasks based on the interest 

forms.  There may be situations where we have more people signed up for a given task than are needed, which 

may mean not everyone may be assigned their preferred task.  There are opportunities for everyone.  Please be 

flexible. 

 

We pray you will accept God's calling in His service in a mighty way.  May God Bless You. 

 

Oakdale's Nominating Committee 

   



2016 

CHILDREN’S CAMP          JUNE 20TH THRU JUNE 24TH 

YOUTH CAMP     JUNE 30TH THRU JULY 4TH 
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Youth Camp  6-30 thru 7-4  to 

Ridgecrest 
MISSION TRIP 

    M I S S I O N   T E A M   T R I P   T O   A L T O O N A, P A      J U L Y   9  -  15    

V A C A T I O N   B I B L E   S C H O O L      J U L Y     1 7   -   2 1 



USHER TEAM FOR JULY    

 
EMMETT TATUM-HEAD USHER 

BUTCH HARRELL 

WAYNE CALHOUN 

BRENT GRIFFIN 

 

SECURITY FOR JULY 
 

      7-3      Danny Calhoun & Brad Summerlin 

      7-10    Aaron Rhodes & Boo Causey 

      7-17    Glenn Howell & Eric Stott   

      7-24    David Wells & Andy Batts 

      7/31    Bert Peele & Wayne Walston 

7-1      Eli Smith 7-17    Annie Daughtridge 

7-2      Kaye Bulluck 7-17     Phil Wood 

7-2      Kenzie Cobb 7-18     Jan Peele 

7-5      Shelby Webb 7-19     Jean Price 

7-6      Craig Johnson 7-20     Angie Ruffin 

7-6      Jane Pridgen 7-21     Tim Rhodes 

7-6      Emmett Tatum 7-22     Jewel Calhoun 

7-7      Andy Batts 7-22     Theo Denson 

7-8      Olivia Collins 7-22     Aaron Rhodes 

7-8      Susan Sturgill 7-23     Teresa Hopkins 

7-11     Bill Jones 7-23     Dan Howell 

7-11     Joyce Turner 7-23     Barbara Whitehurst 

7-12     Nathan Cobb 7-24     Sandra Gardner 

7-12     Steve Sturgill 7-24     Renee Howell 

7-13    Steven Howell 7-24     Bernice Pridgen 

7-13     Lola Robinson 7-27     Fletcher Holloman 

7-14     John Daughtridge 7-29     Blaize Webb 

         

 

 JULY  2016 

  

 
Kim Wells-July Coordinator 

                      382-1985  
 

Please call Kim if you cannot stay at the 11:00 AM 
and 6:00 PM Services on Sunday.   

 
     7/3     Peggy Holloman & Susie Webb &  
                                                                  Kaitlyn Harris-B 
                 Shelby & Spencer Webb-T 
 
     7/10     Dawn & Tad Rhodes & Nathan Cobb-B                                                                    
     Terin & James Chapman -T 
 
     7/17     Sabrina & Robert Elks & Samantha Wells-B                                                                  
                 Paula Taylor & Gwen Harvey-T 
 
     7/24     Dianne Rackley & Jessica Strickland &  
                                                                       Alex Wells-B                                                               
     Paige & Brad Summerlin-T 
 
     7/31     Sue & Wayne Lassiter & Anna Rhodes-B 
                 Theresa & Tony Lassiter 
 

If you would like to serve in the nursery, please contact 
Susie Webb at 985-4177.     
 
We are so happy that our crib nursery is bursting at the 
seams. We needed a few helping hands in there and we 
would like to thank our OBC Youth for serving God in this 
ministry. You might see a young person helping two 
adults in the nursery on Sunday mornings. This will also 

 

“CHECK IT OUT”  .  .  .   

The Oakdale library, that is! 

 

  

Two much-needed book shelves 

were donated to the library by Pastor Mike.  Renee 

Howell has organized and labeled shelves and books.  

Thanks to both! 
 

There are videos, children’s books, fiction,  

devotional books and much more to choose from in 

the library.  “Check it out”, you may find something 

of interest to you. 
 

This is a self- serve library. 
 

Monthly “Home Life” & “Mature Living”  

magazines (paid for by Oakdale) are located in the 

three literature racks.  Pick up a copy, there are  

inspirational articles there also. 

http://www.churchart.com/Subscriber/ViewImages.aspx?keywords=&entry_date=&image_type=,cl,ca,ph,pp,bc&topic_id=186&image_source_id=&page=3


 MISSIONS  

BAPTIST MEN  
  

  The mission trip to Red Springs back in March has led 

to an interest to further investigate how we can interact 

with the Mission camp located just a couple of hours 

away.  We believe there is a broad and varied  

opportunity  there in Red Springs to serve our Lord by 

serving others. The men will be looking into this during 

the summer.  

 

  The next men's meeting will be July 5th at 6:30 PM.   

 

Tony Lassiter 

Oakdale Men's Director  
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Please continue to pray for the Altoona. Pa. Mission 

Team.  We will be leaving on July 9th to do building 

maintenance on Altoona First Southern Baptist Church.  

We will also do some neighborhood visiting/outreach 

for the church.   

 

Pray for the community to have open hearts and for 

safety and God’s guidance on the Team.   

 

The Team members are; Andy Batts, Wayne Lassiter, 

Sabrina Elks, and Robert Elks. 

 

Robert and Sabrina Elks 

 

WMU 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

THERE WILL BE NO WOMEN’S  

FELLOWSHIP MEETING IN JULY.  OUR  

NEXT MEETING WILL BE AUGUST 2ND. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have had a wonderful time getting to know our  

pastors wife, Melissa, over the last several "ladies night 

out" dinners at Pizza Inn. While we won't be meeting in 

July make plans now to attend our August event.  

 

We are expecting great things in the next church year so 

get ready!!  
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Oakdale Staff 
Pastor:  Pastor Mike Dixon 

Music Director:  Ms. Angie Ruffin 
Upward Director:  Mr. Aaron Rhodes 
Secretary:  Mrs. Sharon Lynch 

Oakdale Baptist Church 
13037 US 64 ALT WEST HWY 
Rocky Mount, NC 27801 
252-442-6587 
Info@obcbaptist.org 

https://twitter.com/obcbaptist 
 
Address Service Requested 

 
     
 

    

If you were in attendance on Father’s Day on June 19th, you saw children passing out gifts to all of the  

fathers in attendance…a small compass.  After doing a little research, I found the compass was invented around 210 B.C. 

in China and they work based on a small magnet on the end of the needle that will point to true north.  This device works because of the 

earth’s magnetic field that attracts the magnet in the needles end. 

 

I have often heard the phrase “true north” referencing the things that are right, the things that have value, the things you hang your life on at 

the end of the day.  I have also heard the phrase “moral compass” used to distinguish those things that are Biblically correct, things which 

define the right things to do and the right way to live.  The latter phrase has been used in the adverse lately…America has lost its moral  

compass.  We all could agree the world’s current direction wouldn’t be described as “true north”. 

 

With the recent shooting in Orlando seemingly targeting a specific group of people, the debate on gun control has resurfaced amongst  

politicians seeking their own agenda, trying to please their constituents.  I wonder why these same politicians aren’t condemning the death 

of millions of unborn children every year within our borders.  Guns are being decreed as the current evil, but it can also be said abortion 

clinics should be banned…they kill more people annually than guns do. 

 

Without belaboring my point with countless examples of how we as Christians have stood by for generations, allowing a small portion of 

society dictate to us how we are supposed to feel, act, accept and tolerate their agenda.  I can honestly say we have stood back and allowed 

our compass point to fall far short of “true north.”  Through apathy and an attitude of complacency we have turned a blind eye to sin. 

 

So what do we do to correct the moral decay we find ourselves in?  We, as Christians, have a mandate to love our neighbors as we love  

ourselves…I would say that’s a great place to start.  If we truly love our neighbors…are we doing everything we need to do to share the love 

of Jesus with them?  When was the last time you prayed for your neighbor, when was the last time you baked something for a neighbor, 

mowed their lawn or even just spoke a kind word? 

 

The world can be changed, not by government mandates, not new laws or regulations to be passed, not by someone yelling into a  

microphone at a hate filled rally, but one person at a time by people who truly care and show true Christian love for each other.  It starts with 

you and I…let’s make a difference…one person at a time!!  

Prayer Coordinators 
Kaye Bulluck-314-8988 

May Howell-903-2983 

E-Mail them at:  
prayer@obcbaptist.org   

DEACON BEACON—News from Deacon Ministry Team 

A guiding light to  the rock 


